
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am a Willits resident, a healthcare worker, a small business owner and a concerned citizen. 

 

I strongly urge you to vote to rescind this cannabis expansion ordinance. The public has spoken 

its concerns and you are all surely aware of how unpopular this ordinance is. 

 

This is where we LIVE. We are experiencing a water shortage, drought. This is our HOME. 

 

To put this issue up for a vote will no doubt end up with the same result which would be 

rescission of the ordinance, so why go through the extra cost? 

 

In doing so, the community would look more favorably upon you and would come together to 

help support fixing problems in the current ordinance and enforcement program. 

 

Please, let’s all wake up and act conscientiously. You have the power to stop something very 

detrimental from happening to this community. 

 

Thank you, Kate Black, PA-C, L.Ac 

 


